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Vision: Achieving personal excellence, empowering students in a supportive community. 

Respect Integrity Celebration Honesty  

 

   CALENDAR 
Tuesday 1st May        - FOUNDATION visiting Rosebud Library 9-11 
Wednesday 2nd May       -      Tootgarook PS Cross Country/Grade1 & 2 Swimming 
Monday 7th May       - FOUNDATION Excursion to Cranbourne Gardens 

                           5th 16th 17th MAY        - NAPLAN for Grades 3 & 5 
                       Wednesday 16th May                Prep Excursion to Willum Warrain Aboriginal Association 

                          18th – 24th May       - BOOKFAIR 

 

NO LUNCH ORDERS ON MONDAYS FOR TERM TWO 

TUESDAY – FRIDAY ONLY 
 

 
Yesterday approximately 20 of our students and parents 
represented our school at the annual Anzac Day March 
and Service in Rye. On behalf of our school community, 
our school captains, Jackson Vis and Ella Giarrusso, laid 

a beautiful gold and green wreath recognising the 
sacrifices made by Australian men and women during 

past and present conflicts. Thank you to our students and 
their families for their support on this important day. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you to the following parents and friends who have offered to help at 
the market. -Dave Forster, Chuyen Hodgetts, Kelly Butler, Skie Arnold.  

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

Over the next few weeks, Family Life is offering counselling services on Mondays 
(9 - 5pm) for students and families in the Tootgarook school community. This 
service may benefit individuals who are experiencing grief and loss, trauma, life 
transitions, parenting, anxiety and depression. 
Counselling is provided at the Family Life Tootgarook Community House 
(opposite Tootgarook Primary School). 
For further information or to book an appointment contact reception Family 
Life and ask for Kaz Camp on 9770 0341 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

The School now has EFTPOS facilities 

Payments can also be made by Direct 

Deposit  
BSB  633 000 

ACC  120050992 

REF   Student Name 
 

 

 

$10 MINIMUM 

NO CASH OUT 
 

Best of luck to our students competing in the HPV 

Grand Prix at Knox State Basketball Centre this 

Sunday 31st April. Event starts at 10.00am and  

                           finishes at 4.00pm.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Lunch For Everyone   

Lunch For Everyone will be on Wednesday 2nd May with Taco Boats 

on the menu. Orders need to be returned to school by 9.30am on 

Tuesday 1st May. 
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